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Lou Mansolillo

From: Mark Shanley <mdshanley@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 7:02 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Good Evening, 
 
I am writing to the House Corporations committee tonight to express my support for H-7015, as is & without 
amendments. I am a journeyworker electrician in Rhode Island, & also an electrical instructor providing classroom 
education for apprentices. Clarity in licensing is critical to the economic success of this state, & for the wellbeing of the 
thousands of Rhode Islanders working in the electrical trade. 
 
Thank you, 
Mark Shanley  


